BoARrRD oF ETHICS
CITY OF CHICAGO

PUBLIC NOTICE

Public notice is hereby given that the time scheduled for the
Wednesday, July 19, 2017 meeting of the Board of Ethics has
changed.

The July meeting will begin at 2:30 p.m., at the Board of Ethics
office, 740 North Sedgwick, Suite 500.
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Steven |. Berlin
Executive Director
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